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Advance Notice – GWA Group Limited FY23 Half Year Results 
 
GWA Group Limited (GWA) confirms it will release its half year results for 
the period ending 31 December 2022, on Monday, 20 February 2023. 
 
An analyst briefing will be held at 11.00 am (AEDT) following the release of 
the half year results.  The briefing will be webcast and is accessible via 
GWA’s website at www.gwagroup.com.au. 
 
This document was authorised for release by GWA’s Company Secretary and 
General Counsel. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Ernie Lagis 
Company Secretary and General Counsel  
 
 

http://www.gwagroup.com.au/

